
 

July 2013 

Dear friends in Christ: 

We just arrived back from our trip to Bolivia. What a wonderful time we had with the folks from all the 

churches. Pastor Godfrey was able to preach over twenty times and at one service we had nine that received 

Christ as their Lord. Nancy did real good with the altitude, yet had to be on oxygen the whole time we were 

there. I had a few problems the first two days we were there adjusting to the altitude. Pastor Godfrey had very 

few problems. I want to show some pictures of our trip so you can see what took place and have an idea of 

how the Lord blessed. 

   

 The Wedding that was held the first Saturday.                A sharp curve in the road      Pastor Godfrey preaching 

                                                                                                    On the way to Coroico           at pastors fellowship. 

 

Pastor Godfrey preaching at a youth conference. The church in Coqueni had a lunch for us in which they 

served chicken feet soup. That night we had service in Coqueni. 

Due to space I will try to show more in our next letter 

I do thank my grandson Jacob McKinney for taking care of the ministry here at Iglesia Bautista Buena Vista. 

Again, we thank all of you for your prayers and support. Because of your faithfulness we have seen God do 

great things. 

Your Missionaries                               Sending Church                                           Mission                                                                          

                                                         Fairview Baptist Church                          Maranatha Baptist Mission 

Rudy and Nancy Waff                  1204 Tatemstown Rd                                P.O. Drawer 1425 
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